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September 11, 2019 

 

Melissa Dessart 

10572 Alison Way 

Inver Grove Heights, MN 55077 

 

VIA EMAIL: melissa@creatorsspace.com 

 

 

RE: Appeal for property at 218 Seventh Street East 

 

Dear Ms. Dessart: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 10, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal on the 

dumpster’s current location. In order to come into compliance, dumpster must be relocated to be 

adjacent to the recycling container at a 90 degree angle to wall and a no parking sign be installed 

facing corner area including egress doors from 2 buildings. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on October 9, 

2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Sebastian Migdahl 

 Fire Supervisors 
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